
 
 

Mitchell , Ontario  

 

Is proud to announce that the 2
nd

 Annual North American Fast Pitch Showcase will return to 

Keterson Park in Mitchell , ON. August 1,2,3 , 2014.  

 

The beautiful four diamond facility played host to the tournament last year and will return again as we 

strive to host the top men’s fastball teams in North America , along with the top U-21 teams as well.  

More information will follow in the next few weeks, if you require more information or would like to 

be considered for an invitation to this event please email myself at the address below.  

 

 

Thanks,  

Mitchell Fastball Promotions  

Kory Dietz, Doug Eidt  

jkdietz@quadro.net  

mailto:jkdietz@quadro.net

